

January 7, 2013

Dear Members of the Foothill College Academic Senate,

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from the position of Academic Senate Vice President/College Curriculum Committee Faculty Co-Chair effective June 28, 2013. I have very much enjoyed my service, but my resignation will allow us to stagger the terms for Academic Senate President and Vice President, as well as infuse the college curriculum committee with new energy and ideas.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
With my sincere gratitude for the trust you’ve shown in me by allowing me to serve during these past years,

Carolyn Holcroft
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